
To travelers to and from China and all prefectural citizens
】

Since December 2019, cases of the novel coronavirus have been occurring in 

Wuhan City in the Hubei Province of China. Numerous infected patients have also 

been confirmed in Japan.

◇ Person-to-person infection has been confirmed within Japan, but has 

not yet been deemed an outbreak.

◇ We ask you to refrain from excessive worry and take thorough 

measures to prevent infection on a daily basis. Proper handwashing and 

cough etiquette are the fundamental preventative measures for all 

infectious diseases. 

◇ Persons who have returned from Hubei Province,Zhejiang Proviance, 

China or have made contact with such individuals within the last two 

weeks and exhibit respiratory symptoms such as fever or coughing 

should contact the above consultation windows.  
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◇ To all prefectural citizens ◇

◇ Miyagi Prefecture Consultation Window ◇

The above QR code will lead 

you to the Ministry of Health, 

Labour and Welfare’s website 

for novel coronavirus 

information (Japanese).
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Novel Coronavirus General Consultation Hotline

Phone: 022-211-3883

Available hours: 9:00 a.m. – 9:00 p.m.

Ministry of Health, Labour and Welfare Novel Coronavirus 

Disease Consultation Hotline

Phone: 0120-565653 (free dial)

Available hours: 9:00 a.m. – 9:00 p.m.

◇ National Consultation Window ◇

◇ Miyagi Support Center for Foreign Nationals  ◇
General consultation hotline for persons requiring 

interpretation

Phone: 022-275-9990

Available hours: 9:00 a.m. – 5:00 p.m. (Monday to Friday)


